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PROVIDER ALERT

OMHC AND RENDERING PROVIDER BILLING

APRIL 26, 2019

Update to previous alert: As of June 1, 2019, OMHC providers must report the rendering
provider on their billing. The Department has received a number of inquiries as to how
this should be noted in the electronic claim. Per Beacon’s EDI Department:

For a Professional claim (HCFA 1500) providers need to submit the rendering provider
name and NPl in the 2310B loop in the NM1*82 segment. For an Institutional Claim (UB)
they would submit it in the 2310D loop in the NM1*82 segment.

Please also note that at the present time a rendering provider cannot be entered via the
Direct Claim Entry Portal on ProviderConnect. We are working to update that. Providers
will need to submit a batch claim, a paper claim, or work with a clearinghouse to send in

an electronic claim.

Paper claims should be sent to:

Beacon Health Options
Claims Department
P.0O. Box 1850
Hicksville, N.Y. 11802-1850

Provider Alerts can be viewed online by clicking on the following link:
http://maryland.beaconhealthoptions.com/provider/prv_alerts.html.
Provider Alerts typically published to the website within 10 business days.
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